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Science


Signs of Spring


Plants





Mark your calendars


Thursday, April 3rd- PTA Meeting 7 pm


Saturday, April 5th- PTA Reverse Raffle





Great Work!


Report cards will be coming home on Friday. I’m so proud of the accomplishments that all the students have made! Please remember to send the envelope back to school UNSEALED…and also affix a stamp so that your child’s final report card can be mailed to you in June. (





Math


Geometry


Pattern Block Counts and Fill-Ins


2-D Shapes








Thank you for your donations to our “Summer Fun” basket for the Reverse Raffle.  Don’t forget that the proceeds from this event will go toward technology for our school!  I hope to see you there! (











Language Arts


Personal Narrative Writing


The students learned to take a “small moment” and stretching it across several pages!


** We have been working on writing stories in class!  The students brainstormed ideas (pre-writing), wrote several drafts and are now ready to TYPE their final drafts! **











 Spelling Homework:


This week we are starting a new variation of Spelling Homework.  Your child is bringing home a spelling packet today (called WORD WORK).  Your child will be bringing home his/her word cards in order to complete most of the activities.  Please keep the word cards in the clear pocket in your child’s planner.  














